
 

 

 

 

Rams January 4, 2022 Club Meeting Minutes 

Meeting Started @ 6:58 PM with 10 members present 

Meeting Adjourned 7:24 PM 

(Since only 42 members were paid, we had a quorum with 10 members) 
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December Minutes :  Mike Holbrook motioned to approve. Charlie Lasley seconded. 

    December Minutes were approved unanimously. 

 

Treasurer’s Report :  Since Guy Thacker wasn’t at the meeting there was no treasurers  

    report presented. 

 

2022 Budget :   The Budget was motioned to be approved by Charlie Lasley and  

    seconded by Butch Pendergrass. It was approved unanimously 

 

Old Business:    No old business to report. 

 

Club Recognition :  George Shrek was recognized as a kind and generous club   

    member and will be missed by all of our members. We are very   

    saddened at .his passing as he was a great guy. 

 

New Business:  Two new members were voted in. They are Luis Avila and Sunny  

    Branch. Their dues were paid. Welcome to the Club Luis and Sunny. 

 

    Butch Pendergrass said the Jet Event would be July 28-31 this   

    year. 

    It was mentioned we need a back-pack water-sprayer per AMA  

     rules for the Jet Events. 

    After some discussion, Mike Holbrook motioned to Purchase such  

    sprayer not to exceed $200 for the club. It was seconded by Butch  

    Pendergrass. The motion was passed unanimously. 

 

    Chris Baker requested that the club get a new First Aid Kit. Butch  

    Pendergrass volunteered to get us one. He also will be donating it  

    to the club. Thank you Butch. 

 

 

Adjournment :  There being no further business to discuss, Mike Holbrook    

   motioned to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by Charlie    

   Lasley and passed unanimously at 7:24 PM. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

January Birthdays 

 
Date Name 

1/3 MikeHolbrook 

1/15 Ron Pinkston 

1/15 Ken Blackford 

1/28 Howard Bass 

 

 

Happy Birthday to all 


